
For the attention of the Licensing Manager 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I would ask you to consider the following points with regard to the change of license request. 
 
Parking: The Bramley Apple has very limited private parking spaces so customers are forced to use 
Farthingate and Farthingate Close for overspill. At pub closing times, people returning to their cars 
can cause noise levels to increase to an unacceptable level with talking, shouting,, slamming car 
doors, revving up engines, etc.  
 
This is a quiet, residential area and the prospect of a local public house closing in the early hours is 
very worrying. 
 
Church Street is very narrow with tall buildings on both sides, causing noise to reverberate in both 
directions. 
 
 


